
From: Lu Guthrie  
Sent: 18 February 2022 07:57 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear planning Office 
I am writing to ask Camden to KEEP the two trees at 8 Doughty Street 
In the area they are important providers of natural habitat to millions of 
insects birds etc   There is so little point in felling a pair of majestic trees for no 
real reason 
Apart from being lovely to look at - they have been growing peacefully through 
I imagine two world wars   - so a bit unfair to fell them for no real reason 
With best wishes 
Lu Guthrie 
(I am often in the area and visit friends in Doughty street quite often) 
 
 
Lu Guthrie 
51, Chipstead Street, London SW6 3SR 
 
 


